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DIARY DATES 

 
Monday April 8th 
FS Easter bonnet parade 
 
Tuesday April 9th 
FS1 Gruff Outdoor Learning visit 
 
Wednesday April 10th 
Parents’ Evening 1pm – 7pm 
 
Thursday April 11th 
Egg Rolling Competition  - 11am 
 
Thursday April 11th 
KS1 Disco 3:15pm – 4:00pm 
 
Thursday April 11th 
KS2 Disco 4:00pm – 4:45pm 
 
Friday April 12th 
Academy closes for Easter – 3:15pm 

 
Monday April 29th 
Academy reopens for staff and 
pupils 
 
Thursday  May 2nd 

Polling Day 
Academy closed for pupils 
 
Monday May 13th – Thursday May 
16th 
Y6 SATs week 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and friends of Star Academy,  

What a wonderful start to my time at Star -  it already feels like 
home! 

I have loved getting to know your wonderful children and some 
of the parents and look forward to meeting more of you properly 
at Parents’ Evening. 

We are enjoying celebrating the success of the children through 
our positive rewards scheme – Class Dojo and we are starting to 
feel the impact of the changes we have made. 

Vacancies 
We currently have vacancies on our local governing board for 
parent governors. Governors form a crucial part of our 
leadership team and support us in making decisions to move the 
school forward, always with the children at the centre. If you 
would like to apply, complete a nomination form and return it to 
me by no later than 4pm on Tuesday 9th April 2019.  
 
We also have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor. If you are interested in 

this position, please apply using the following link to the ATT website.  

https://app.vacancy-

filler.co.uk/salescrm/Careers/CareersPage.aspx?e=LMo8nnTwYNZbe3-

B8bCAuZay0k0GBe4bNM1Oe8Jx5PgnTA7OeH7tHC-

vbDPxhoXjRRsKWzOY2gM&iframe=True&iframe=false&HideCareersLink=True 

Polite Request 
The rucksacks that children bring to school are becoming a 
health and safety issue. As we provide all resources in school for 
the children’s lessons, they only need to bring their books, 
homework and lunch with them. Can we please ask that only 
book bags are used instead of rucksacks as these can be stored 
safely. 
 
Thank you for your endless support - it all helps to make Star 
Academy a success.  

Have a wonderful Easter Break. 

Mrs K Wildman 

Head of Academy 
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Class Dojo results  08-03-19   -   01-04-19 

 
Nursery 2040     99% green 

Reception 2555    100% green 

Year 1 3604    99% green 

Year 2 3711     100% green 

Year 3 - WINNERS 4072    100% green 

Year 4 3195     98% green 

Year 5 6374     99% green 

Year 6 2028     98% green 

Total 27699   99% green 

 

Polling Day May 2nd 2019 

 

School is closed to pupils  

on Thursday May 2nd 

due to local elections 
Ofsted 

The report from our latest 

inspection can now be found on our 

website: 

http://staracademy.attrust.org.uk

/academy-life/ofsted/ 

 

 

 

Uniform 

A reminder that school uniform must always be worn. It 

comprises of: 

 

Academy Uniform 

Star Academy jumper/cardigan 

White shirt 

Star Academy tie 

Grey trousers (boys or girls) 

Grey skirt or pinafore 

Grey or black tights 

Grey, black or white socks 

Black shoes, no trainers 

Purple summer dress (summer only) 

 

Sport Uniform 

Star Academy hoodie or zoodie 

White t-shirt (Star Academy t-shirts available to order) 

Black shorts 

Black joggers or leggings. 

 

 

If you need support with uniform, please come into 

Breakfast Club 

Please remember that since the 25th 

March, children in year 4 and below have 

to be dropped off at breakfast club by an 

adult and signed in. This is to ensure that 

children are safe and that we are in-line 

with fire regulations. 

Children in years 5 and 6 can sign 

themselves in if they have walked to 

school independently. 

Children who arrive early must be 

supervised by parents until the club 

opens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new dinner menus have 

been sent out today.  

Copies have also been placed 

on the App and on the website. 

We work really hard to make sure that we provide 

your child with the very best experiences at Star 

Academy. However, there may be a time when you 

are unhappy about the provision and would like to 

make a complaint. 

There is a copy of our complaint’s procedure on our 

website 

http://staracademy.attrust.org.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2019/03/Complaints-Procedure.pdf 

We hope that you never need to use it! 
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